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Hello Mayor and Council
 
You're invited to our Enbridge Gas and Imperial Enabling Carbon Capture and Storage in
Ontario Webinar!
 
Enbridge Gas and Imperial invite you to Enabling Carbon Capture and Storage in Ontario,
an online webinar ideal for those that want to learn more about reducing greenhouse gas
emissions using geologic carbon storage.
 
Date: Wednesday September 18, 2024
Time: 2 – 3 p.m. EST
Location: Virtual – Register here and we’ll send the event link prior to the 18th   
 
This webinar will provide you with an overview of Carbon Capture and Storage, how it
works, Canada’s Carbon Management Strategy, Ontario’s geologic carbon storage
roadmap, along with opportunities and benefits for municipalities in Ontario.
RSVP to register for the webinar.  The event link will be sent to the email address you
provide.  Please feel welcome to extend this opportunity to others in your municipality with
an interest.
 
If you have any questions, please reach out to ghgreductions@enbridge.com and we will
be happy to assist you!
 
Thank you!
 
Sarah Curry
Advisor, Municipal and Stakeholder Affairs
—
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